

December 31, 2021

Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation Attn: Lyn Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

SPRING APPEAL 2021 THANK YOU for Your Generosity!

Dear Lyn,

On behalf of Richmond Community Services Foundation, I wish to express our sincere appreciation for Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation's generous donation received on December 7, 2021, in response to our Spring Appeal and in memory of Raymond Romano. Because of your gift, we can continue the enhancement of programs and services for the individuals we support and are able to provide the necessary resources required to maintain a safe environment for all our residents and staff.

Richmond Community Services prides itself as a leader in meeting the life-long needs of the individuals we support. We, in partnership with all members of the community, support children and adults with developmental disabilities and their families, to achieve the highest quality of life through individualized services, life-enhancing strategies, education, and advocacy, with expertise in meeting the needs of those with complex health issues. Richmond could not do what it does without the generous sponsorship of a caring community.

No goods or services, in whole or in part, were provided in exchange for your contribution. Please retain this letter as proof of your charitable contribution.

Once again, thank you, and please accept our gratitude for your donation and for the continued support and generosity throughout the years.

Sincerely,

was wides itself as a leader in meeting the life-long needs of the

Note: Richmond Community Services Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, Federal

Tax ID #11-3530264.